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ASX Announcement 22 July 2025 

  
RELEASE FROM VOLUNTARY ESCROW 

 

 

Arizona Lithium Limited (ASX: AZL, AZLO, OTC: AZLAF) (“Arizona Lithium”, “AZL” or “the Company”), 
a company focused on the sustainable development of the Prairie Lithium Project (“Prairie”), advises that the 
following securities have been released from escrow on 22 July 2025. 

Security Description Number 

Ordinary Fully Paid 412,718,933 

 

As set out in the ASX announcement “AUD $8 Million Non-Dilutive Cash Raised” released on 9 July 2025, the 
Mining Services Agreement entered into between the Company and NTEC on 8 March 2024 has been 
terminated and the remaining AZL shares subject to escrow have been released as full and final 
reimbursement for expenditures incurred by NTEC towards the milestones. 

 

This ASX announcement is authorised for release by the Managing Director. 

 

 
 
For further information please contact: 
Mr. Paul Lloyd 
Managing Director 
Tel. +61 419 945 395 
paul@arizonalithium.com 
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